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Annual Asbestos Notice—Required by State and Federal Law

Dear Paradigm High School Parents and Staff,

The facilities of Paradigm High School do not have any asbestos products used in their planning or construction.

You may contact the school if you have questions or concerns regarding building safety. 

A copy of our school’s Management Plan is available upon request. 



